
OBLATE GOSPEL CHOIR 

The Oblate Gospel Choir is always open to new  

membersðsingers and musicians.  

We rehearse Wednesday evening from 

7:30-9:30pm in Ćrus Mhuire hall and sing once a month  

(last Saturday of the month) at the 7pm Saturday 

 evening Mass. If you are interested in joining us contact 

Nicola by email: oblategospelinfo@gmail.com  
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Oblate Basketball Club News 

The Under 12 girlsô team made it to the final of the Listowel  

Tournament. They were beaten by 3 points. Congratulations to the  

following girls who have been chosen for various Dublin/Irish teams.  

Under 12 Kendra Mooney    Under 13 Kerrie OôNeill,  Tara Doherty 

Roisin McDonnell     Under 15 Lauren Malone, Sophie Doyle  

Under 16 Lauren Buchannan, Rachel Moore, Amy Dodrill  

Under 18 Aimee Tunnah    Under 15 Irish Panel Ciara White  

Under 17 Irish Panel Mae Creame   

Senior Dublin Team  Clare Quinn Nealon,  Theresa Harrison  

Irish Colleges Select team Shannon Whelan. 
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Parish Team 
Fr Brian de B¼rca, Fr. Michael Guckian, 

Fr. Willie Fitzpatrick, Br. Frank Flanagan, 

 Joanne Lanigan.  

Child Safeguarding Reps: Mary Flood/Kitty Looney  

Shepherd  and Shepherding 

In Israel shepherds stayed on the mountains with their sheep. Several 

flocks might be intermingled overnight in the same shelter. Each shepherd 

had his own call, and when it came to moving his sheep in the morning, 

the shepherd would call his sheep and they would follow him. They 

recognised his voice.  Jesus said: ñThe sheep that belong to me listen to 

my voice and they follow me.ò  This image implies intimate knowledge 

on the part of  both Jesus and his followers, and unquestioning trust on the 

part of his followers. We must ask ourselves whose voice we follow.  

 

Loud voices shout at us today from many sources - peer pressure at 

school; work; neighbourhood; advertising; political slogans, secular world 

where material values count for so much. It isn't always easy to know how 

to find our way through life and what path to follow. We all have our 

doubts: about ourselves; our values at times, even our God. We are a 

people who follow Christ,  the good shepherd, and who listen to his word 

as the rule and guide of our lives.  

In last week's Gospel , Jesus asks Peter:  ñDo you love 

me?ò ï ñFeed my lambs; look after my sheepò. That 

question is also put to you and me.   

We must be shepherds to one another - care, genuine 

interest, selfless love. Remember the parable of the lost 

sheep, and the interest of the shepherd in finding that 

sheep.  That is the image that is put before us. We can 

only fulfil that role if we follow Christ the good 

shepherd.   


